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I am pleased to share that Ontario has completed its study to identify a province-wide 
network of cycling routes. The final report and the network map are now available on 
the Ministry of Transportation web site. 

Next steps for the province-wide cycling network, including the development of a long­
term implementation plan and support for municipalities, have been incorporated in 
Ontario's newly released #CycleON Action Plan 2.0. 

From April 12 to May 26, 2017, the province invited the public to submit comments on 
the draft province-wide cycling network online through the Environmental Registry. A 
Decision Notice summarizing all comments received and their impact on the decision 
will be posted within the next two weeks on the Environmental Registry (posting number 
013-0190).

We sincerely thank everyone who provided comments on the draft and everyone who 
has provided input at various stages of the process. Partnership and collaboration will 
be essential to successful implementation of the network. We look forward to continuing 
to work with municipalities and other partners to develop the long-term network 
implementation plan. 

If you have any questions about the network, please contact Darryl Soshycki at 
Darryl.Soshycki@ontario.ca or (416) 585-7270. 

Sincerely, 

Krista Adams 
Director (A), Transportation Policy Branch 
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